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McConnell Valdés’ website wins American Graphic Design
Award

October 7,2016

McConnell Valdés’ website has been awarded an American Graphic Design Award, in a competition held by
Graphic Design USA Magazine.

The American Graphic Design Award is the most prominent national design competition, and this award honors
outstanding new work in a competition that is open to everyone in the design community: from advertising
agencies, design firms, to corporate, institutional and publishing in-house departments. This year they received over
10,000 entries and only 15% of those won.

Our website, designed by our trusted partners at Firmseek, was recognized for its contemporary new design.

The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does
not constitute, either legal advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may be
formed only by express agreement with McConnell Valdés LLC.
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